












Dear Parent


You are invited to an information evening on Thursday 16th January at 7pm in St Ailbe’s. The purpose of the night is to help parents/guardians to have a greater understanding what subjects and courses are available at senior cycle. There will be a short talk on the Transition year and LCA programmes followed by presentation on the fifth year option subjects. 
  
If you wish to view subject information on each subject before the information evening you will find information on each subject available from the following link:
https://careersportal.ie/school/subject_explorer.php?ed_sub_cat_id=238
 
On the night we will cover the following:
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Transition Year 7-7:10pm
Leaving Certificate Applied 7:10-7.20pm
Leaving Certificate Subjects options 7:20-8pm (Students will either go to TY, LCA or 5th year talk at this time.
 
We look forward to seeing you on the night.  The information provided will be essential to enable you and your son/daughter to make an informed decision with regard to their senior cycle study options and will have implications for their future.



Ruaidhri Devitt
Principal
St Ailbe’s school


_____________________________
